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U.S. Space Force Lt. Col. Robert Wray, 2nd Space Operations Squadron commander,
gives the keynote speech on the Global Positioning System to attendees of the
70th meeting of the Swedish Radio Navigation Board in Stockholm, Sweden, Dec. 8,
2022.

In this edition, U.S. Space Force Chief Master Sgt. Michael J. Rozneck, Space Delta 8 -
Satellite Communications and Navigational Warfare senior enlisted leader, offers
words of wisdom on developing as a leader. As the SEL, he assists the commander on
matters regarding readiness, morale, proper manpower utilization and the progress of
1,100 military and Department of Defense civilians. 

Click here to read the full story

Chief’s Corner: CMSgt. Michael J. Rozneck 

2 SOPS commander speaks to Swedish Radio Navigation Board on GPS

Operation Julemand: The gift of giving 

Volunteers for Operation Julemand, a Greenlandic holiday, wrap presents to give to
the local villages at Thule Air Base, Greenland in November 2022. The nine-month
endeavor involves fundraising, collecting gifts for children and joining in
community festivities.

Click here to read the full story

Click here to read the full story

https://www.spacebasedelta1.spaceforce.mil/Newsroom/News/Article-Display/Article/3272274/2-sops-commander-speaks-to-swedish-radio-navigation-board-on-gps/
https://www.spacebasedelta1.spaceforce.mil/Newsroom/News/Article-Display/Article/3273916/operation-julemand-the-gift-of-giving/
https://www.spacebasedelta1.spaceforce.mil/Newsroom/News/Article-Display/Article/3273922/chiefs-corner-cmsgt-michael-j-rozneck/


PAGE 02

TOP THINGS YOU NEED TO KNOW

Ask the SBD 1
commander a

question 
TO ASK A  QUESTION OR VOICE  YOUR CONCERNS

TO THE SBD 1  COMMANDER,  PLEASE  EMAIL :
 

SBD1 .CC .ACTIONLINE@SPACEFORCE .MIL





**This e-mail is for informational purposes only. Distribution of this information does not express nor
imply endorsement by Space Base Delta 1, the U.S. Air Force, or U.S. Space Force. Private Organizations

are not affiliated with Peterson SFB or Schriever SFB or the U.S. Air Force. **



The  FRN i s  sent  out  each  Wednesday  a f ternoon .
Submiss ions  are  pu l led  f rom the  SBD 1  Bu l le t in  at

the  d iscret ion  o f  Pub l ic  Af fa i rs .





Editor's Note 



C l ick  here  to  submit  an  announcement  in  the  SBD 1  Bu l le t in

What: PSFB Armed Services Blood Drive
When: Feb. 9, 10 a.m. - 4 p.m. 
Where: Peterson SFB Gym 
POC : Tracy Pramer, Cheryl.t.parmer.civ@health.mil
Make an appointment at https://www.militarydonor.com. Under search by sponsor
in the box for NAME enter "Peterson Space Base" then click search to choose the
time you'd like to donate. 

PSFB ARMED SERVICES BLOOD PROGRAM BLOOD DRIVE!

The Front Range will be participating in a Bone Marrow Drive from Jan. 30 to Feb. 10,
2023. Registration is open to all DoD cardholders and is quick and easy; it only requires
is a consent form and cheek swab! When a member joins the registry through the Salute
to Life program, they are added to the national bone marrow registry, where they may
become a match for any individual within the United States that is in need of a life-saving
bone marrow transplant. Members can join the registry at booths held all across both
bases during the drive, to include the medical group annex, BX/commissary, DISH Dining
Hall (Schriever), and Fitness Center (Schriever). For more information or any questions,
please contact the Front Range POC at 540-661-7630. 

FRONT RANGE BONE MARROW DRIVE

PA Support 
Cl ick  here  to  request  v ideo/photo  support ,
marquee  requests ,  o r  submit  a  s tory  idea .

*Each  request  i s  cons idered  based  on  ava i lab i l i ty  o f
A i rmen and  depth  o f  support .  P lease  a l low two
work ing  days  for  a  support  approva l  response .*

CLICK HERE TO VIEW OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS ON THE BULLETIN

Community Resources
A centralized hub of helping agencies,

resources and more.

The 21st MDG (Peterson-Schriever Medical Group) is seeking beneficiaries
interested in becoming a member of the Patient and Family Partnership Council
(PFPC) to assist in enhancing patient and family experiences. If you're interested in
becoming a member or want to learn more about the program, please email the
PFPC org box at usaf.peterson.21sw-mdg.mbx.pfp-council@health.mil

SEEKING 21 MDG PATIENT VOLUNTEERS

http://www.spacebasedelta1.spaceforce.mil/About-Us/Community-Resources/
http://www.spacebasedelta1.spaceforce.mil/Newsroom/Bulletin/
https://www.militarydonor.com/
https://spaceforce.quickbase.com/db/bqzs9psd2
https://spaceforce.quickbase.com/db/bqzs9psd2
http://www.spacebasedelta1.spaceforce.mil/Newsroom/Bulletin/
mailto:council@health.mil

